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I find your consideration of any legislation like this absolutely abhorrent. You claim to
represent your constituents. | don't think so. Have you not reviewed how this same type of
legislation has crippled California? The poverty rate there is now about 25% Is this what you
want for our beloved Oregon. You have consistently ignored data regarding the current
emission status in Oregon. | subscribe to the missions of the Cascade Policy Institute which
promote "public policy alternatives that foster individual liberty, personal responsibility,
and economic opportunity*. | suggest you do the same. Remember If you are so proud of
your legislative efforts, let your constituents vote.

Do Not legislate away our constitutional rights infringing on the 2nd amendment.

No state needs as many laws as this legislature has passed. Perhaps you should look how
many are on the books that should be repealed.

Thank you for your consideration.

One final thought, you folks are your constituents' representative, not their masters.
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